
New Shooter's Information and Safety Review 

Attention New Shooters: The Nebraska Territorial Rangers require anyone who  
has no prior experience shooting at Cowboy Action shooting events to attend a 
New Shooters Information and Safety Review.  Please contact our Match Director, 
Lenny Harland, for details and dates for the safety and information informal 
meeting.  He can be reached at 402-291-9154 or RangeWidow98@gmail.com. 

 
We came to this decision for several reasons. 

• The principal reason is for SAFETY. For your safety and the safety of all 
people attending our events. 

• This New Shooter meeting has the potential to save you money.  Many new 
shooters buy clothing, accoutrements, leather, and guns only to find out they 
are not allowed for NTR events. 

• New shooters will feel much more comfortable and enjoy their experience 
more if they know what to expect and what is expected of them while 
participating in a Cowboy Action shoot. 

• Gunslingers:  If you have never shot Gunslinger or SASS Gunfighter before, 
you need to call and attend a New Shooter Information and Safety Review.  
This is also true if you are unsure of your shooting ability in other classes 
such as Duelist.   

• Our members can guide you on how to outfit yourself in the best possible 
ways for the least possible cost.   

 
You will be allowed time to obtain correct NTR clothing/accoutrement 
requirements.  We do not expect first time shooters to have all the correct clothing, 
etc.  We only ask that you continually improve.   
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